
Baseball and Softball Signups 2022 
  
Greetings from the PYBSA Board. 
 
We are excited to announce registrations are open for the 2022 baseball and softball season. We will be 
using Teamsnap again to both register and follow your schedule throughout the season. 
 
Practices will start when weather permits, and your team’s coaches are ready to start. 
 
Expected start dates for League Games: 
Middle of May: 8U, 10U and 12U boys. 
First part of June: Softball – 8U, 10U, 14U, & 18U  
First part of June: Baseball - 13-14 & 15-16 Teeners  
First part of June: 5-6 yr old boys and girls will start t-ball "city league" practice 
  
We are anticipating a large number of boys and girls to be participating this summer. Once registration is 
closed, coaches will have a meeting to discuss how to split up the teams in each age division if necessary. 
 
The signup deadline is April 1st. 
 
If you have any questions or need more information, please contact one of the board members below.  
 
Please click the link below to register: 
https://go.teamsnap.com/forms/310380 
 
PYBSA Board, 
Mike Bowar, Denise Weber, Abbie Hobbick, Chris Braley, Rick Weber, Doug Sudbeck 

 

https://go.teamsnap.com/forms/310380

